
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 9/19/2012 6:30:19 PM

Dietrich, William (william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.gov)To:

Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Simon, 
Jason (jason.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); Redacted

Cc:

Mathai-jackson, GradyRedacted
(Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MGML)

Bcc:
Subject: Re: PG&E's response — email problems at CPUC - Energy Division Data Request 

Regarding Tehachapi
Bill - the follow up email came from Redacted 
through.

I will forward to you in case it didn't go

Thanks.

— sent from Redacted iPhone

On Sep 19, 2012, at 5:51 PM, "Dietrich, William" <william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Hi Redacted

Thanks! Was there a file subsequent to this?

We have been having network problems with receiving external emails today and 
yesterday.

If you sent another file, it would be worth resending.

Thanks!

Bill Dietrich

From: Redacted
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 1:37 PM
To: Simon, Jason; Dietrich, William _____________
Cc: Allen, Meredith; Jacobson, Erik B (Reg Re I); [Red a cted 
Grady (Law)
Subject: RE: Energy Division Data Request Regarding Tehachapi

Mathai-jackson,

SB GT&S 0666760
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Confidential Protected Material: Submitted under PUC Section 583 and Protected 
under Appendix 1 in Decision 06-06-066 and General Order 66-C

Jason -

Apologies for the delay. Our team is working as quickly as possible to gather all the 
information and verify. Attached is PG&E’s DRAFT response. Please note that we are 
still working on verifying some information (which may change from this draft) and have 
not completed our confidentiality review. We expect to submit our final response no 
later than 5:30 pm today. Please treat the entire draft response as confidential until the 
final response with its confidentiality matrix & declaration are submitted.

Please let me know ASAP if you have any concerns.

Thank you,

Redacted

From: Simon, Jason [mailto:jason.simon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 12:29 PM 
To: Redacted
Cc: Allen, Meredith; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); [Redacted_______
Subject: RE: Energy Division Data Request Regarding Tehachapi

; Dietrich, William

Hi Redact r

Hope you are feeling better. Is your team almost done with the TRTP file? If not, just 
shoot over what you have and send the rest later on. We're working on it today with 
the CAISO.

Thanks,

SB GT&S 0666761
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Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Energy Market Development

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5906

From: Redacted___________________________
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2012 11:26 AM
To: Simon, Jason; Dietrich, William __________
Cc: Allen, Meredith; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); Redacted 
Subject: Energy Division Data Request Regarding Tehachapi

Jason and William -

PG&E is currently working on completing Energy Division's data request regarding 
Tehachapi Renewable Transmission Project. However, we are still waiting for some 
information from SCE regarding a few projects. Would it be possible for PG&E to 
submit this response tomorrow (assuming we get the necessary information from SCE 
later today or early tomorrow)?

Thank you,

Redacted

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers'privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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